
Hello, welcome to or back to
Hamline. My name is Hayvin
(she/her) and I am your RA for this
year. A little about me: I am from
Washington State - so a bit away
from home, I love to crochet -
especially stuffed animals, I like
photography, I’m a night owl…often
awake way past when I need to be
asleep. I am often in my room, don’t
be afraid to knock if you need me.

This is my third year as an RA
and my last year at Hamline. My
recommendation, especially at the
start of the year, is to get out and go
to events around campus. They are
the perfect place to meet new people and find new friends, or just have a
fun way to spend your time.

A reminder to try and get in contact with your roommate(s) to get to know
them. It also makes it easier on move-in day because you already have
some idea of their personality and can coordinate who brings what (like a
toaster). If you have any questions email me at hwolf01@hamline.edu,
otherwise, have a great rest of your summer and I look forward to seeing
you on move-in day!
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